
Honorable Senators ( at least I hope so): 

I am Dale Casey of Jackson County, Oregon.  I was born 
and raised in this county as was my mother and a 
grandmother. This is only to let you know I am not a 
newcomer to the state.  I even have one ancestor who 
was one of the members of the contingent that went to 
Washington D. C. touting for statehood. 

I certainly hope that you will not be guileful nor deceitful 
when considering any of the bills wanting to control 
firearm ownership or possession.  Should that be the 
case, let it be known there will be an eventual time of 
regret on your part for violating the U.S. Constitution 
and the 2nd. Amendment nor should you consider 
violating the 27th. Amendment of the State of Oregon 
Constitution.  In the case of the Oregon Constitution 
there is always the 1st. Amendment you should be 
mindful of. 

Any bill or law should be open and able to be plainly 
interpreted by the citizens of the state.  The God given 
rights of the individual should not be violated.  There 
should never be exceptions made for a special class of 
citizens either.  I for one have had nearly enough of all 
the shenanigans and maneuverings of attorneys, judges, 
lawmakers, and governors.  Playing stupid word games is 
a foolish thing to be doing as well.  We citizens are the 
first line of defense against those who would violate our 
state or country.  Waiting for help from the state could 
prove very fatal to us. 



I certainly hope you will be mindful of the rights of all 
citizens to determine how they will be governed and by 
whom. 
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